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Docket No. 50-440
| l

Centerior Service Company ;

ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Stratman |

Vice President j
Nuclear - Perry i

P. O. Box 97, S 270 |

| Perry, OH 44081
'

Dear Mr. Stratman:

| SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER REGARDING IDENTIFIED CONCERN
,

4

Thank you for your letter dated February 9, 1994, in response to our
January 10, 1994 letter identifying a concern pertaining to the implementation .

of Perry's access authorization program. !
4

In our letter, we requested that you determine if a psychologist told an
mdividual that it was acceptable not to follow plant procedures; what the
psychologist said pertaining to following site procedures; and if the
individual was given an unfavorable evaluation because of responses to the
hypothetical situation in question.

Your response indicated that the psychologist stated that he had never told
anyone not to follow plant procedures and that his evaluation results and
recommendation were not based on the individual's answer to the situational
analysis portion of the interview in question. Additionally, the psychologist
could not specifically recall discussing the situational example identified in
the concern.

We found your investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and
have no additional questions regarding this matter. We request that you
retain the supporting documentation for your investigation of these concerns
for a minimum of one year from the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and your response without the enclosure will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

|

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

N f0 00!k $O00$40 OMNAL SIGNED BY W. L AXELSON |

p PDR |
W. L. Axelson, Director '

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

See Attached Distribution i
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Distribution

cc: R. W. Schrauder, Director, Nuclear
| Services Department
| H. L. Hegrat, Acting Manager
| Licensing and Compliance

K. R. Pech, Director, Perry Nuclear
Assurance Department

N. L. Bonner, Director, Perry
Nuclear Engineering Dept.

H. Ray Caldwell, General
Superintendent Nuclear Operations

David P. Igyarto, Plant Manager
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
State Liaison Officer, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,

Public Utilities Commission
OC/LFDCB
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Resident Inspector, RIII
H. J. Miller, RIII

bec: PUBLIC IE04
D. Funk, RIII
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